
 

P. O. Box 896  
Chester, VT 05143 

April 3, 2015 

Members of the Vermont Legislature, 

I urge approval of the Raw Milk Bill (H.426). Everyone should have the opportunity to purchase 
unpasteurized, raw milk. I enjoy its nutritional qualities, wholesome flavor, and particularly the 
ability to add real cream that has collected at the top of jug to my morning coffee. I have had 
elevated liver enzymes for many years for unknown reason(s), but since I have been drinking 
raw milk, they are normal! It is obvious to me that the growth hormones, etc., given to cows 
which ended up in my milk was the cause. Why spoil something that is so natural by processing 
it and thereby removing its benefits. With all of the processed food available to us today, we 
need more healthy options and raw milk needs to be one of them. 

Please help ensure that raw milk will be an option to our next generations by approving 

H.426. Sincerely, 

 
64Svo, 

Georgia A. Ethier   
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